
From: Oliver, Clare <Clare.Oliver@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 26 Feb 2024 03:04:06
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: FW: Planning Consultation - DC/24/0166/ADV,7 High Street, Haverhill, Suffolk - DC
Attachments: ufm5_Standard_Consultation_-_Web.pdf

-----Original Message-----
From: eco.conservation <eco.conservation@westsuffolk.gov.uk> 
Sent: Friday, February 16, 2024 2:34 PM
To: Oliver, Clare <Clare.Oliver@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: Planning Consultation - DC/24/0166/ADV,7 High Street, Haverhill, Suffolk - DC
 
Dear Clare,
 
7 High Street is an historic building opposite St Marys church a grade II* listed building located within 
one of Haverhill's conservation areas. Consideration is therefore given to impact on the setting of the 
church and the character and appearance of the conservation area.
The proposed works include a folded aluminium fascia panel projection 80mm beyond the line of the 
fascia behind. The fascia is to be externally illuminated The hanging sign details two back to back 
aluminium panels with 50mm returns.  The overall thickness of the hanging sign equates to 100mm in 
total and is externally illuminated.
 
Located within the conservation area and on an historic building the signage does not accord with 
recommendations for such buildings as set out within the shopfront and advertisement design guide due 
to choice of materials, bulkiness of the design and the inclusion of illumination.
 
Due to its particularly sensitive location amendments are recommended so that they accord with the 
guidance.
 
 
Thanks
Claire
_______________________________________________________________________
Claire Johnson
Senior Conservation Officer
Strategic Planning
Direct dial     01284 757339
Email           claire.johnson@westsuffolk.gov.uk
 
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.westsuffolk.gov.uk%2F&dat
a=05%7C02%7CClare.Oliver%40westsuffolk.gov.uk%7C299876f53feb41b4514a08dc2efc5914%7C44ab
cddb9c114bdfa5b399418b946f11%7C0%7C0%7C638436909698418863%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3
d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sd
ata=s25kY2YjjGxMrLefqB%2FvlVn45KV9iUyIl0FYxMoigq4%3D&reserved=0
West Suffolk Council
#TeamWestSuffolk
 
West Suffolk Council supports our staff to work flexibly and we respect the fact that you may also be 
working at different times to suit you and your organisation's needs. Please do not action or respond to 
this message outside of your own working hours.
 
West Suffolk Council is the Data Controller of the information you are providing. Any personal 
information shared by email will be processed, protected and disposed of in accordance with the General 
Data Protection Regulations and Data Protection Act 2018. In some circumstances we may need to 
disclose your personal details to a third party so that they can provide a service you have requested, 
fulfil a request for information or because we have a legal requirement to do so. Any information about 
you that we pass to a third party will be held securely by that party. For more information on how we do 
this and your rights in regards to your personal information and how to access it, visit our website: 
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.westsuffolk.gov.uk%2Fpriv
acy%2Fhowweuseinformation.cfm&data=05%7C02%7CClare.Oliver%40westsuffolk.gov.uk%7C299876f
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53feb41b4514a08dc2efc5914%7C44abcddb9c114bdfa5b399418b946f11%7C0%7C0%7C638436909698
431162%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJ
XVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=GAITamP7LLnQS%2F%2FWhWPlIKm3rBZz3d0aP7jUu8qQjYs
%3D&reserved=0
-----Original Message-----
From: customer.services@westsuffolk.gov.uk <customer.services@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 3:42 PM
To: eco.conservation <eco.conservation@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Consultation - DC/24/0166/ADV,7 High Street, Haverhill, Suffolk - DC
 
Planning consultation  Please see attached
******************************************************************* This email is 
confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you are not the 
intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, 
dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received 
this email in error please contact the Sender. This footnote confirms that this email message has been 
swept for the presence of computer viruses and content security threats. WARNING: Although the 
Council has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this email, the Council 
cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments. 
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this email in error please contact the Sender. This footnote confirms that this email message has been 
swept for the presence of computer viruses and content security threats. WARNING: Although the 
Council has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this email, the Council 
cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments. 
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this email in error please contact the Sender. This footnote confirms that this email message has been 
swept for the presence of computer viruses and content security threats. WARNING: Although the 
Council has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this email, the Council 
cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments. 
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******************************************************************* This email is confidential and 
intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that 
you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please contact the Sender. This footnote confirms that this 
email message has been swept for the presence of computer viruses and content security threats. WARNING: Although 
the Council has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this email, the Council cannot accept 
responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments. 
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